
	
	
	
	

ALTAMONT	PASS	ROAD	REMAINS	CLOSED	
	
LIVERMORE,	 CA	 –	Old	Altamont	Pass	Road	will	 remain	 closed	 at	 both	Carol	
Road	and	at	Greenville	Road	 through	 the	morning	 commute	on	Wednesday,	
September	 16,	 2015.		 PG&E	 and	 AT&T	 continue	 to	 perform	 emergency	
electrical	repair	work	on	the	closed	portion	of	Old	Altamont	Pass	Road.		There	
is	currently	no	estimated	time	for	the	reopening	the	roadway.	
	
Motorists	are	encouraged	to	use	I‐580	as	a	detour	route.			
	
For	current	closure	status,	please	visit	 the	Public	Works	Agency’s	website	at	
www.acgov.org/pwa.	
	
	


